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Interdisciplinary and Global Studies Division 

100 Institute Road

Worcester, MA 01609
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January 23, 2002

Museum of Science

Science Park

Boston, MA 02114

To Whom It May Concern:

We want to express our eagerness in collaborating with the Museum of Science on improving the Technology Learning Center. As engineers, we welcome challenging opportunities and hope to be a success in this project.

As a brief introduction, our team consists of Heather Blackwell, Bryan Licciardi, both Mechanical Engineering majors, and Anthony Trinh who is studying Electrical & Computer Engineering. We are all working towards Bachelor of Science degrees and expect to graduate in 2003.

We would like to confirm that our objective is to strengthen the Technology Learning Center. We believe that we will be creating an interactive learning experience, involving science and engineering, for school groups and other visitors. With necessary background research, we plan to derive science and engineering learning activities, of which instructors may use as a template in teaching these fundamentals.

Over the course of the next six weeks, we will be developing a project proposal that outlines the course of action we will take in working with the Boston Museum of Science. However, before we can progress, we have a few key questions that need clarification:

· What are the limitations of the Technology Learning Center (TLC) that prompt the need for improvement?

· What was the original mission of the TLC?

· Who is the intended audience of the technology center?

· Is there a feedback system in place that measures the effectiveness of the visit to the TLC? If so, could we have access to this information?

· Is there any other material available that would be helpful to our project?

Our team looks forward to working with you, and with your permission, we would like to keep in contact with you over the next few weeks to discuss any important issues. In addition, we wish to set up a time to meet with you in the near future at the museum.  Please feel free to contact us via email.

Sincerely,
Heather Blackwell, ME

Bryan Licciardi, ME

Anthony Trinh, ECE

